
I understand you are involved in some discussion regarding the introduction of 
the upcoming bills...please see below for a message .... 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I am saddened, frustrated, angered but most of all scared by the government's 
forcing through 2 of the most damaging bills this country has ever seen. 
 
  
 
the anti terror laws threaten everything that I, as an Australian stand for, 
they are based in fear..and use fear as a controlling tactic. The new laws take 
away many basic human rights and are being forced through without true 
debate..therein lies the fear, if i am to be governed without my opinions being 
taken into account..then this is no longer democracy. 
 
  
 
The IR laws are going to send many of our unskilled and particularly young 
people to a life of poverty and begging. Mr Howard has suggested that its a 
workers market..this is clearly not the case if you are at the lower end of the 
employment market. The hospitality workers, trolley pushers and call centre 
workers can be easily replaced by someone who is prepared to work for less money 
and less rights, we risk ending up like America..very limited welfare, people 
working for tips and a sad country. 
 
  
 
I am not a member of any political party, union or affiliated to any group at 
all. I am simply a middle class, middle aged, white Australian male. I am 
supposedly the typical Aussie. If that is the case please see this email as 
coming from the huge demographic that i represent, I beg..yes beg..that every 
member of parliament look at these laws and ask. Am I doing the right thing by 
the people i am supposed to represent? 
 
  
 
If you are a member of the government please cross the floor and at least put 
these on hold..if you are a member of the opposition, or an independent, then 
please fight these with every breath, protect those your are elected to 
represent and DO THE RIGHT THING! 
 
  
 
Thank you. 
 
G R Bradbury. 
 
 
 
 
From Glenn, Nicola and Danielle 
Be the change you want to see in the world 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Do you Yahoo!? 
The New Yahoo! Movies: Check out the Latest Trailers, Premiere Photos and full 
Actor Database. 




